CITY OF CHANHASSEN
CARVER & HENNEPIN COUNTIES, MINNESOTA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST


[bookmark: _GoBack]	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public accuracy test of vote counting equipment to be used in the City of Chanhassen Primary Election on August 9, 2022 will be conducted in the City Council Chambers located in Chanhassen City Hall, 7700 Market Boulevard on Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 10:30 a.m.  This test is open to representatives of political parties, candidates, the press, and the public pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 206.83.

Dated:  July 11, 2022

By Order of the City Council
Kim Meuwissen, City Clerk

(Publish in the Chanhassen Villager on July 21, 2022)










